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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have had a busy week fund                  
raising.  Firstly,  most of parents were       
generous enough to encourage and support 
our pupils in donating to 'The Poppy Appeal' 
raising a grand total of just over £108.    
Considering the challenges we are in, with 
some families really struggling to make ends 
meet, thank you.  And of course, our family's 
generosity did not end there!  We then 
moved on to dressing up in yellow , and spots 
to support 'Children in Need'.  The children 
had much fun and once again, raised funds 
for this charity. I will let you know the total 
once it has all been counted. 
  
Finally, may I thank all our families that   
continue to take note of the seriousness of 
COVID-19, follow the Government's rules 
and the school's procedures to keep every-
one safe as possible under such difficult 
times.    
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

Attendance Race 
 
We have  the results for week 2 of the 
race. Miss Emin’s class is still in the lead but only 
by one point with a score of 5. 
 
 There are 4 other classes just behind on 4 points. 
I am sure they will be trying their best to get into 
the lead. 
 
No one got 100% this week, so you will need to try 
harder if you want that prize from Mrs Islam ! 
 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

End of Autumn term holiday starts Saturday 
19th December 2020 and ends Sunday 3rd 
of January 2021 
 

 
 

Congratulations to our house point  
winners for  Autumn Term 2 week 1 

- Idependence- 
 

Confidence                                    670 

Harmony                                       495 

Independence                               685 

Honesty                                        570 

Aspiration                                    365 

Respect                                        630 

Who is Rocking this Week 
 

Mr Wilkinson has announced the results of 
TTrockstars, which class is rocking this week: 
 
1st Place Year 5 Respect 1 
2nd Place Yr6 Aspiration  1 
3rd Place Yr 4 Harmony 1 
 
A fantastic result and well done to all for  
learning your times tables. 
 



If you require this  newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into school with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us  via the schools e mail: 
 admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


